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Girls Football v Mount St Marys  
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Under 13 girls faced Mount St Mary's in a football match. From the initial whistle to the 

final moments, the girls displayed an incredible passion for the game and a strong sense of 

camaraderie. 

Throughout the match, both teams showcased improving skill and resilience. Despite 

confronting formidable opponents, the girls never faltered, demonstrating their unwavering 

fighting spirit and tenacity on the field. 

While the B team suffered a 3-1 loss, the score did not reflect their outstanding performance. 

Summer shone in defence, skilfully breaking down the opposition and Ruby relentlessly 

pushed forward, creating numerous goal scoring opportunities.  The player of the match was 

Ruby.  

The A team secured a resounding 6-0 victory, courtesy of goals from Sophia, Georgia, and an 

impressive four from Elise, who was rightfully awarded player of the match. Honor's stellar 

defensive play and Celia's dynamic runs along the sidelines further contributed to the team's 

success. 

Mrs Hannah Nichols 
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Performance cricket club 

 

 

 
Performance cricket club runs every Thursday lunch time. The sessions have a focus on skill 
development, predominantly batting and bowling. This week we looked at batting, 
particularly stance, remaining balanced and set up. We moved onto the check drive looking to 
hit the ball along the floor back down the ground. The group of keen cricketers have 
developed significantly in 2 weeks, I'm hoping the weather continues to improve so they are 
able to put these skills into practice outdoors. 
 
Mr Tom Davidson 

 
Girls rounders 
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 The girls started their rounders lesson outside on Thursday. The focus of the lesson was to hit 
as many balls as possible, improving consistency with repetition.  Miss Preston and I had to 
have eyes everywhere because the balls were travelling further and with more power after 
the first 10 minutes. Unfortunately, the weather forced us indoors, so a slight tweak to the 
equipment, the girls continued with their hitting practice.  
 
We finished with a game, everyone had one hit and had to try and score under pressure from 
the fielders. Again, like last week, there was a very competitive atmosphere. Next week we 
will learn specific rounders rules to various scenarios as they happen. 
 
Mrs Laura Braithwaite 

 
 

Boys cricket 
 
 

 

 
After last week's skill session in freezing conditions, we decided to move onto game play and 
make the most of the good weather. The group was divided up into 6 smaller subgroups, who 
then played a game of cricket in those groups. The small numbers allowed for plenty of 
opportunity at batting, bowling and fielding and allowed both myself and Mr Holmes to pull 
out individuals for 1 to 1 coaching. It also allowed plenty of self-discovery and competition 
with many groups creating their own scoring systems.  

 
Mr Tom Davidson 

 

 


